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From: Allen Arntsen
To: Transportation Commission
Cc: Evers, Tag
Subject: 5/12 Agenda item 3
Date: Tuesday, May 11, 2021 10:45:53 AM

Greetings.  I strongly support renewing the Shared Streets program for West Shore and South Shore
Drives for 2021.  The program was a great success last year and I look forward to working with you
to make permanent infrastructure changes (such as stop signs on the connecting streets where they
meet the Shore Drives and 3 way stops at Erin and Parr streets) that will support greater and safer
pedestrian and bike use of these streets.
 
Allen Arntsen
821 South Shore Drive
608-692-4293
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